
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

Important Reminder:  Bristol Myers Squibb (BMS) will have no influence over the 
program’s content or development. BMS is unable to provide feedback that may shape or 

influence the response to the Request for Proposal (RFP). If you have questions about this 

RFP, please contact BMS Corporate Giving Department: Doug Miller 
(douglas.miller1@bms.com) 

 
How to submit your response:  Please submit your proposal online. On the page, select 

“Letter of Request” under “How To Apply.”  Then select “Consolidated Letter of Request.” 
When submitting your request please include reference Code: RFP-25-RD-101.   

 

Due date Response due on or before February 28th, 2025.  Please note that 
no extensions will be granted. 

Rationale for RFP  BMS has sponsored the lectureships in Organic Chemistry for over 

30 years. BMS aims to continue to encourage excellence in 
education and in research in organic synthesis.  

  

Criteria for selection  Institution must be a research PhD granting chemistry 
department and have an organic chemistry focused faculty and 

department.  Location of University must be in the US.   
 

Award information  The Lectureships are granted annually to institutions with 

synthetic organic chemistry departments.  The $4,000 grant is 
designed to provide funding towards a lectureship program.   

Selection timing  We anticipate that we will complete the selection process by 

March 14th, 2025.   

 
 

 
 

  

https://www.bms.com/about-us/responsibility/corporate-giving.html

